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LD 175
To Members of the Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee;
Please Vote "Ought To Pass" on LD 175.  Why ?because I strongly believe we should
strengthen Maine Elections by amending our consitution, to ensure ONLY US 
Citizens can vote in all our elections. Those being Federal,State or even our local ones
in our towns and cities. 
I also want to know that there will be clear transparency in our elections going into 
the future. However based on data received from Maine CVR (Central Voter 
Registration) & Mainecare it is possible that as many as 40 percent of the non citizens
present in Maine ,including those who entered the U.S. illegally and those with alien 
status may have voted in the 2024 elections or had votes cast in their names. From 
Maine Wire in 2024
And did you know that "Maine has the worst voter rolls in the country" a qoute from 
Dr. Douglas G. Frank a well known election expert . Not a good look for us  at all. 
Again I urge you to Vote Ought to pass LD 175
Susan Neale 
Brunswick


